The McKownville Improvement Association

May 19, 1978

#4111liam Hennessy, Commissioner
NYS-DOT

Campus, Bulldlng #5

Albany, N.,Y. 12232

Res Route 20 widening Project
Guilderland, N.Y.

Dear Commissioner:

As you know, the residents of our hamlet are extremely
concerned about the adverse effects of the proposed project
on the area from the Albany; City-line to Puller Road.

In as much as we are not aware of any formal public
hearings havéng been held in conjunction with the project
planning, we are concerned that the project design will
continue without regard to its impact on our hamlet.

lWould you kindly advise us of the status of any
Environmental Impact Study which has been made in accordance
with the requirements of the State Environmental Quality
Review Act, and, if a1one has been prepired, -ould you likewilse
advise us of the Justiflcation for not preparing such a
study?

¥incerely,

vonald J, Reep, President
McKnenyv]i@e - ‘ ssoc., Inc.



